Ministry of Education Final English Exam Eight Grade Name:



Ali Reda Alrekabi School Time: 1 hour Date: /12/2023 Class: (A,B,C,D)

ملاحظة: - أجب عن جميع الأسئلة وعددها ( 3 ) و عدد الصفحات ( 3 ) مع العلم أن الإجابة على نفس الورقة <u>Note</u>: Please answer all the following questions: -

\*

I. Comprehension:

A. Read the text carefully and answer the following questions: (28) Marks

Rufaida Al Aslamiya is the first female nurse in Islam. *She* was a compassionate woman who was most famous of treating soldiers in battle. Prophet Mohammed, (PBUH), invited her to help Muslims by giving medical help to his soldiers when they needed it the most. In times of war, Rufaida set up hospital tents next to the battle field so that injured soldiers could be treated at once.

Rufaida's success was noticed by Prophet Mohammed (PBUH). To encourage her, a tent was set up by the Prophet's mosque, so she could continue her voluntary work helping the sick using her own money. She could help the people to make their lives healthier and more comfortable.

1.	Who is Rufaida Al Aslamiya?
2.	What did Prophet Mohammed invite her to do?
3.	What did she do in the times of war?
4.	How could she help the people?
5.	Why do you think Rufaida Al Aslamiya was a famous woman? Justify your answer by mentioning her qualities.
6.	The bold pronoun She refers to:
7.	(PBUH) are the initials of:
8.	Decide if the sentences are true (T) or false (F):
A- R	ufaida Al Aslamiya is the first female nurse in Islam. ( )
	ufaida set up a school. ( )
	ne could continue her voluntary work helping the sick using her own money. ( )
	ophet Mohammed noticed Rufaida's success. ( )
В.	Fill the blanks with the correct words from the box :
	Encourage - distinctive - patriotism - collect
1-	My friend like to old coins.
2-	Arar's poetry was so
3-	Parents should their children to use Arabic in their daily conversations.

11.	Grammar:	
<b>A.</b>	Choose the correct answer:	(10 Marks)
1.	What TV program you?	
	a. are / film	
	b. is / filming	
2	c. are / filming	
2.	She	
	<ul><li>a. am watching</li><li>b. is watching</li></ul>	
	c. are watching	
3.	How?	
	a. is / surviving	
	b. be / surviving	
	c. am / surviving	
4.	We a day with an explorer.	
	a. are spend	
	b. is spending	
5	c. are spending you to become an explorer?	
٥.	a. is / planning	
	b. am / planning	
	c. are / planning	
(1) Mo	Choose the correct words that completes the following correctly set boys	
	ar wrote many poems like 'Wish of the wisher ' '(however/ and) 'S	
(4) Sal	ma is working in JHCO ( Now / yesterday ) .	
(5) I w	vas studying Arabic when suddenly the phone ( Was ringi	ng / rang ).
(6) Wl	hat	nt ?
(7) Th	e earth (went / goes ) around the sun .	
1. 2. 3.	Fill the spaces of the correct form of the verbs in brackets using Simple or Present Continuous:  Every Monday, Sami	(10 Marks) to football ol .

	arabic and islamic elements.
A. B. C. D. E. F. G. H.	Write back soon. I look forward to hearing your news.  Mohammed Al-Jdoa Raya St.  Amman Jordan I miss you and all my friends in Aqaba. Do you think you can come and visit me in Amman? We have a guest room. And Mum says it is all right if your parents agree. Please come!  20 December How are you? How is your family?  Mohammed Best wishes Dear Laith , I'm very well. My new home is great and beautiful. I have a lovely bedroom. My new school is very big, very old, but it's good. I've made some new good friends.
	Mohammed Al-Jdoa
	Raya St.
Dea	r
200	

